
July 29th, 1924

Mrs. Alice Dale,
3846 St. Dominique Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Mrs. Dale:-
I am sorry that I have not befcre this acknowledged your letter of July 20th 

and » am also sorry that the University was unable 
to continue to employ Mr. Dale. The times when he 
missed his round occurred so frequently that we 
were forced to take some action. You will agree 
that there is no use in having a watchman who is 
in the habit of dropping asleep.

I may say that at one time we 
allowed nights off, but it was the unanimous wish 
of the staff at that time to be employed continuously. 
They preferred to work the extra night rather than to lose the pay.

If I hear of any work for which I can recommend Mr. Day I shall be only too happy to do so.
Yours faithfully.


